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May 19th 2023 
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Message from Mr Carlyle  

It’s incredible to think that we have one more week until half term. I’m not quite sure 
where this time has gone but as a school community we continue to be grateful for all of 

your support. In keeping with the term as a whole, there have been some fabulous 
learning moments this week in all areas of the school. Certainly one of the most eye-

catching was Willow Class’s STEM (Science Technology Engineering & Maths) day on 
Wednesday. I’d never previously seen a firework-propelled rocket carrying a poppadom – 
but I have now! The children had an amazing day and a huge thank you needs to go to Mr 

Botting for providing the guidance, expertise and pyrotechnics and to all of the families 
who were able to supply the construction materials to allow the children to build their 

rockets.  
  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
It will come as no surprise to many of you when I say that the traffic outside of school 

this week has been a bit of a challenge, to say the least. Fundamentally there is no 
straightforward answer to lots of cars, a narrow road and many families all trying to arrive 
at school at the same time. Obviously I would ask people to exercise patience and 

consideration for others at this time of the day and to perhaps allow a little more time to 
ensure drop-off in particular is as calm and organised as possible.  

I’m very much looking forward to the FOMPS summer fayre on 10th June. This is such an 
important fundraising opportunity for the school and I really hope that you will be able to 
support it. Obviously if you are able to help with the event then please speak to a 

member of the FOMPS team – I am sure they would love to hear from you! 
Best wishes and have a lovely weekend. 
  

 
 



 
    
 
 

 

Bee Netball event 

On Thursday, Mrs Thacker and Ms Whitaker travelled to the UEA Sportspark with a squad of nine 

children from Willow Class to take part in a Bee netball competition against 9 other teams. The 

Morley squad played with real determination and secured third place overall which is a great 

achievement. They also showed great sportsmanship throughout the event, representing Morley 

Academy admirably! Well done to Pippa, Charlie, Max. Callum, Bella, Emilia, Eden, Milena and 

Emma. 

 

Random Act of Kindness and Football Fest event 24/05/23 

A huge thank you to Year 6 parents for your support with the children’s charity ideas. Children can 

bring things in as soon as they are ready to. The children will set up their stalls early Wednesday 

afternoon in preparation for the sale at 2pm. Parents do not need to run the stall with your child. 

 

To all parents and carers – please come and support us from 2pm. The children will be running a 

large number of different stalls supporting a range of charities of their choice. These include a 

raffle with amazing prizes, netball shooting games, face painting, guess the number of dog treats, 

and some tasty sales of cakes, cookies, Zac’s sweet shop and Harley’s insanely icy ice creams! All 

stalls will be charging 50p - £1.00 

 

If you are unable to make the sale, your child will still be able to participate. Please send cash to 

the school office in a named sealed envelope. 

 

A lot of children want to take part in the Football Fest challenges which are taking place during the 

morning. Max and the other sports captains will be organising some football themed games and 

competitions. We are asking for £1 donation to take part. The money raised from this money will 

go to a local football charity. 

 

Horstead Residential Trip 2023 

Miss Grant will be holding a meeting about the upcoming Horstead Residential trip, for all parents 

and pupils, in Sycamore Classroom on Thursday 25th May at 3:15pm until approximately 4:00pm. 

This is an opportunity to learn more about the trip, collect a kit list and medical form and ask any 

questions. If you are unable to attend the meeting, please do get in touch if you have any 

questions and we will ensure that the paperwork is forwarded on to you. 

  

Exciting Opportunity in September. 

Has your child ever fancied themselves as a drummer or guitarist?  Would they like the opportunity 

to have lessons, either in a group or as an individual? 

I have been fortunate to source a drum and guitar teacher who has spaces available starting in 

September. 

If you would be interested in your child learning one of these instruments, could you please email 

the school by next Friday (May 26th) in order for me to secure this opportunity. 

There will be a cost involved with the lessons, which is around £14 for a 25 minute 1:1 lesson 

and £7.50 per child for a group of 2. 

If you would like further information, please let the office know and I will forward your details on to 

Mr Thornley. 

 

Chopsticks 

If anybody has any spare pairs of chopsticks that they no longer need, Miss Grant and the School 

Choir would be very grateful for them for a recycled material drumming project. 

 

Kitchen roll request 

If you have any kitchen roll tubes, Sycamore class would be delighted to take them off your hands 

for an up-coming project. Drop them in to the school office and we’ll pass them on. Thank you. 

 



 
    
 
 

 

FOMPS News  

Hi everyone! Thank you all for your continued support for 

the events we have had so far, we are busy preparing for 

another wonderful summer fayre on the 10th June and we 

need your help! We are looking for volunteers to help 

with setting up, packing away, half an hour slots on some 

stalls etc. Please speak to the office or catch a FOMPS 

member in the playground any time.  

 

Also, we are having a teddy bear tombola at our summer 

fayre and also on our stall at the Morley Beer Festival 

this year so we are asking for kind donations of cuddly 

toys! Big or small, clean and in good condition would be 

great. Thank you all once again,  

Nicola Burman 

Chair of FOMPS 

 
 

 

 

Come and visit the FOMPS 

stall at the Morley Beer 

Festival! (Poster with details 

at the end of this newsletter) 

Tickets from:  
https://linktr.ee/MorleyFestival  
 

 

 

 



 
    
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrations 

 
 

Value 

Achievements  

Pine Oak Sycamore Rowan Willow 

Star Readers           

Reading Passport      

Going for Gold 

Award 

   Mark (bronze) 

Holly (bronze) 
    

Merit Badge        

Bronze       

Silver        

Gold       

Platinum       

EFFORT   Wade     

HELPFULNESS       

COURAGE     Bella 

SERVICE       

SELF RESPECT       
RESPONSIBILITY      

FORGIVENESS       

GENEROSITY        

FRIENDSHIP Hope      

RESPECT         

KOINONIA        

COMPASSION         

PERSEVERANCE  Eva    

HUMILITY      

KINDNESS Hope       

CREATIVITY      

BRAVERY       

JUSTICE       

TRUST       
 
 
 

Willow class 
Katie 

Charlie 
 Sycamore class 

Quillan 
Wade 

 



 
    
 
 

 

Out of school achievements: 

Congratulations to Edward and Sebastian in Rowan who both achieved their blue belts in 

Taekwondo last Sunday and Eva in Oak who had her first grading and was awarded her red belt. 

Well done! 

Medals were awarded to Willow and Eden in Willow class and Nancy in Sycamore class for 

participating in the 5km Race for Life. What a wonderful achievement on behalf of such an 

important charity. We are very proud of your efforts. 

 

House Points 
 

Blickling Felbrigg Holkham Oxburgh 

967 872 868 968 

 

 

As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God’s 
varied grace 

Amen 
 
  

Newsletter addition: 
    

● LINKS Poster (May) 

● Fairy Fair poster 
● Morley Beer Festival poster 

● Diary Dates 
 

 

 
 
 
 



 
    
 
 

 

 



 
    
 
 

 

 
 

Click here for tickets: https://linktr.ee/MorleyFestival  

https://linktr.ee/MorleyFestival


 
    
 
 

 

Diary Dates 
         Summer Term 

 

 
  

  
24/05/23 – Football Fest & Act of Kindness event 

 
29/05/23 – 02/06/23 – HALF TERM  
 

 
05/06/23 – School starts 
05/06/23 - Dynamo Cricket event, Great Melton 

06/06/23 – Pyjama Day for a cuddly toy 
07/06/23 – Transition visit from Wymondham High  

07/06/23 – Dynamo Cricket event, Tas Valley CC 

10/06/23 – FOMPS Summer Fayre 
12-16/06/23 Residential visit to Isle of Wight, Y6 

22/06/23 – Oak Class Assembly 9am 
23/06/23 – Sports Day 

24/06/23 – FOMPS stall at Morley Beer Festival 
26/06/23 – Year 5 trip to Thorpe Woodland Centre 

  
03/07/23 – Wymondham High Academy Transition Day 
03/07/23 – Open Classroom 3.15 – 4pm 

04&05/07/23 - Wymondham High Academy Transition Day 
06/07/23 – Sycamore Class to Banham Zoo 

07&08/07/23 – Wymondham College Transition Day 

13/07/23 – Crucial crew event for Year 6 
14/07/23 – Y6 Leavers’ performance: 9am & 2.30pm 

17–19/07/23 – Horstead trip for Y4 
21/07/23 – Leavers’ Service, School Hall 9am 

21/07/23 - End of School Year 3.15pm 
21/07/23 - End of term disco - KS1 6-7,KS2 7.15-8.15 

      Year 6 Leavers only 8.15 – 9.15 

 Termly 
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